

Memorandum of Understanding Between The Renton Federation of Teachers and Renton Technical College

This Memorandum of Understanding is intended to signify the agreement between the Renton Federation of Teachers and Renton Technical College that the credit load maximum as described in Article 6 Section 10. B.1 shall take effect in Summer 2025.

This delay is necessary to effectively allow faculty and instructional leadership the time required to review program and credit load thoughtfully to minimize impact to students.

Signed on this day, June 12, 2024,

Donna Maher, President

Renton Federation of Teachers

Yoshiko Harden, President Renton Technical College